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 INTERNET SAFETY WEEK 

Our big focus this term has been working together to be safe online! 

 

Here is just a snapshot of some of the amazing work that the classes have produced this week!  

 

 PC Catrin came to talk to classes about cyber bullying and keeping safe online. We learnt a lot about 

minimum ages for different social media platforms 

 Here are some good examples of the amazing work in lower school for how to be a good friend online! 

 Classes have shared online good deeds and internet promises! 

 

Lower School!  

Lower school have put their presenting skills to the test as 

they have brushed up on their bird facts and natural habitats 

to be the new David Attenborough in producing their own 

information show! Lower School have really embraced learning 

in outdoors with making bird feeders and watching the 

different types of birds visit our playground.  

 

Children in lower school have been testing their own flexibility 

in PE lessons with making different shapes in gymnastics and 

using WAGOLL assessment to self assess themselves!   

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 

Upper School 

 

Upper school have been travelling back in time and 

discovering the Egyptians and Ancient Egypt! They have 

conducted their own research and making a PowerPoint and 

poster on their discoveries! In order to make their discoveries 

come to life! Upper school have been writing letters to Lord 

Carnarvan on their discovery of the tomb Tutankhahum!  

 

Upper school have been getting their science thinking caps 

on as they have been testing different brightness of torches! 

LOOK SMART! ACT SMART! 

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 

Boys 

Charcoal grey or black trousers/short 

trousers. White polo shirt with school 

logo. Plain black sockS. Dark shoes. 

School sweatshirt with the school logo.  

  

Girls  

Charcoal grey or black knee length 

skirt/pinafore. White polo shirt with 

school logo. Plain black or white socks or 

black tights. Dark shoes. School 

sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo. 

Red gingham dress (in Summer term) 

 

REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR PE KITS! 

EXCITING DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY NEXT HALF TERM! 

 

 Get practicing the Welsh 

National Athem! Ysgol 

Maes Owen’s Eisteddfod 

will be one not to miss! 

Being led by Lower School 

this year!  

 Fairtrade Week is coming 

up! 

 Don’t forget our World 

Book Day Celebrations! All 

commencing the first week 
back! 

Enjoy your half term break! 

School opens on 4th March! 


